Dear Parents/Carers
 
Year 3 visit to School Camp on Friday 28th June 2024
 
We are planning to take Year 3 to visit the site and woodland area of the School Camp.  The trip will be led by Mrs Lee, our Forest School Leader.  We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am and will return by 2.00pm.   During the day the children will have an opportunity to explore the camp area and will work in teams.  They will also take part in ‘Forest School’ activities.  The children will be accompanied by the year group staff.
 
We are requesting a contribution of £7.00 per child to cover the costs of the coaches.  Please can this be paid by Monday 24th June on School Gateway.  We apologise for the late notice of this trip, but it has only just been confirmed.
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch including plenty to drink.  There are toilets and handwashing facilities on the camp site.  Please make sure your child is dressed in old clothes (long sleeves and trousers please) and have suitable shoes such as a pair of trainers or wellies if it is wet.  No sandals or crocs please.  A waterproof jacket will also be required.
 
Parent helpers will not be required for this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely
Miss Cook	Miss Hoyles	Mrs Cocks

